
 

 

 

 

 

April 15, 2025 

 

 

Dear Matthews UMC Family, 

 

I hope this report finds you well. As we close the first quarter of 2025, I am happy to announce that 

your continued support has contributed to a healthy quarterly financial report. We have received 

359 pledges totaling over $1.8 million to our General Fund which supports the ongoing ministries 

of the church. Our tithing budget for the first quarter was $613,000. We are thankful for your 

contributions that helped us exceed this goal.  

 

In keeping with our focus to go Beyond Hospitality to better serve our community, our 3-year 

Capital Campaign has been blessed with pledges totaling over $2.3 million, $1.3 million of which 

has already been received.  

 

We strive to keep our campus and facilities fresh and appealing.  To this end, we ask that you 

continue your support to ReFresh & ReNew.  We have received $13,400 in donations to this fund. 

We thank you for your contributions and understanding of the very important needs that this fund 

serves. (Please take a moment to look at the new flooring and shades in our classrooms on the first 

floor, courtesy of ReFresh & ReNew funds!)   

 

As we reflect upon the transformations that come with a change in season, we are eternally 

grateful for your steadfast stewardship and generosity. I hope your spiritual journey continues to 

blossom alongside the daffodils and tulips; may we all take a moment to smell the roses and count 

our many blessings.  

 

Click below to review your first-quarter Giving Statement for 2025.  If you have any questions 

about your account, please contact Teressa Clark at 704-815-1943 or teressa@matthewsumc.org. 

 

With Gratitude, 

 

 

Debbie Fitts 

Executive Director of Operations/Treasurer 
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